
Dear UHPNM Members,

We are excited to announce the upcoming elections for UHPNM officers. This is your 
opportunity to elect leaders who will represent your voice and lead our union for the next 
two years. Please find enclosed a Nomination Form and Nomination and Election Notice.

 Important Dates: 
•	 Nov. 22, 2024............. Official opening of nominations	
•	 Dec. 4, 2024............... Deadline to submit nomination forms 

(5 PM)
•	 Dec. 5, 2024............... Announcement of candidates		
•	 Dec. 15, 2024............. In-person voting at UNMH and SRMC 

(11 AM to 10 PM)
	•	Dec. 16, 2024............. In-person voting at UNMH and SRMC 

(7 AM to 7 PM)

 The following positions are open for election: 

1.	President				    4. Treasurer
2.	Executive Vice President	 5. Vice President At-Large
3.	Secretary

To be eligible, candidates must be members in good standing for at least six months 
prior to the election date. A nomination form is attached and requires signatures from 
12 UHPNM members.

Elections will be conducted in accordance with the UHPNM Constitution, the Labor-
Management Reporting and Disclosure Act of 1959 (LMRDA), and Department of Labor 
standards. Election rules are available upon request. All members in good standing are 
eligible to vote.

Let’s come together to elect strong leaders for the future of our union. For questions or 
more details, contact the Elections Committee.

In solidarity, 
UHPNM Election Committee

uhpnmpatientdefenders.org UnitedHealthProfessionalsNM uhp_nm


